From:
To:

Subject: CSLB - s7(1 Responses
Date:
Attachments:

Hi all

| have now received both responses from EE2IGN and [EEQION (attached) —to

the first standard letters requested at the last Board meeting. | have added both their files to the
start of OneDrive — see folder ‘s7(1)(d) RESPONSES’

| will add these to the end of the cyber meeting (27 March), for discussion/confirmation of their
placements on the watch-list.

As has a history of former Notices, including an interview in November 2018 for
his licence renewal, | have added his previous folder 5-1-65 for background information. This
includes some information about his interview, and the October/November 2018 meeting
minutes (highlighted in yellow).

Regards

Phil Napper

Secretary,

Cadastral Surveyors Licensing Board of NZ
PO Box 1208 Wellington 6140

email: secretary@cslb.org.nz PhSEGIOR





